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Date of Notice:  January 3, 2018
Made possible with funding support from the Province of Ontario

Notice of Proposed Amendments
to Source Protection Plans; Assessment Reports

as per Section 34 of Ontario Clean Water Act, 2006, and O. Reg 287/07

You are invited to attend one or both of the following Open Houses:
Monday, January 22, 2018

3:30 p.m. – 7 p.m.
Blyth and District Community 

Centre, 377 Gypsy Lane, 
Blyth

Tuesday, January 23, 2018
4 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Stanley Community Centre 
Complex, 38594 Mill Road,

Varna

Also, you are invited to submit written comments about the proposed 
amendments. You may submit your comments to:

Ausable Bayfield Source Protection Authority (SPA)
on behalf of Ausable Bayfield Maitland Valley SPR, 

71108 Morrison Line, RR 3 Exeter, ON • N0M 1S5
Or, email your written comments to:  info@sourcewaterinfo.on.ca
Please submit written comments to the SPA by February 8, 2018.
To learn more about drinking water source protection, assessment 
reports, and source protection plans, visit sourcewaterinfo.on.ca.

This notice advises you that the Ausable Bayfield Source Protection 
Authority (SPA), on behalf of the Ausable Bayfield Maitland Valley 
Source Protection Region (SPR), has proposed amendments to the 
Maitland Valley and Ausable Bayfield Source Protection Plans and 
Assessment Reports. These amendments include new technical work 
and maps to incorporate both new and revised wellhead protection 
areas for Benmiller, Blyth, Dungannon, Molesworth, Ripley, and Varna. 
A revision to two policies is also proposed. If you own property or 
conduct activities in these wellhead protection areas, these changes 
may affect you.

You are invited to inspect and review the proposed amendments, 
and the related updated portion of the Explanatory Document, on 
the Internet at www.sourcewaterinfo.on.ca. Also, these changes are 
available for inspection by the public, during regular business hours, 
at the following locations:


